
 
 

 
Dear  
 
Thank you for your request for environmental information. We appreciate your interest, and we want 
to let you know that your request has been carefully considered in accordance with the Environmental 
Information Regulations (EIR).  
 
I would like to request a record of the number of instances in United Utilities supply area that have 
exceeded legal safety thresholds in the time scale since April 2020 and April 2025. Please include 
lab results showing: 
 

• The date of detection 
• Type of contaminant 
• Measured concentration (standardised to micrograms per litre) 

o Please also include any instances that caused:  
o An internal investigation Site Inspection  
o Potential health risk review/warning Notification to public health safety. 

• Please include pre-treatment and post-treatment readings. 
• Please include the percentage of flora and fauna affected. 

 
Water companies collect samples daily from, but not limited to, water treatment works (WTW), 
service reservoirs (SRs)and customer properties. Samples are analysed in a laboratory to confirm that 
the water quality meets requirements in the Water Supply (Water Quality) Regulations 2016.  Within 
these regulations, there is a list of parameters which companies must monitor for, where the 
monitoring should occur (e.g. at a WTW) and the maximum level which is acceptable in drinking water. 
These levels are known as a Prescribed Concentration Value (PCV) or, more simply, the ‘regulatory 
standard’ or ‘legal limit’.  A full list of the parameters that water companies must monitor for, including 
PCVs, can be found on the Drinking Water Inspectorate’s website by following this link: Drinking Water 
Standards and Regulations - Drinking Water Inspectorate. It is worthy to note that PCVs are set based 
on several factors and most exceedances of the regulatory standard would not be considered a risk to 
health.  
 
Where there is an exceedance of the regulatory standard, a full source to tap investigation is carried 
out including, but not limited to, obtaining resamples from appropriate locations, onsite investigations 
by field staff and carrying out a review of water quality and online data. Where a root cause is 
identified, action is taken to rectify the issue and customers are advised how to prevent an occurrence 
where the cause is related to the customer’s own internal plumbing. 
 
Where there is a potential risk to health, we take a risk-based approach and carry out a public health 
risk assessment. A public health risk assessment is informed by available sample results including 
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handled it, you can request an internal review. To do this, please write to us at Environmental 
Information Office, Haweswater House, Lingley Mere, Warrington, WA5 3LP or email us at 
EIRRequests@uuplc.co.uk, addressing your request to  

, and explaining why you’re unhappy with our response. We’ll be very happy to review your 
request and ensure we’ve done everything we can to assist you.  
   
Any request for an internal review should be made within 40 working days of receipt of this response, 
and we will reply within 40 working days from receipt of the request for internal review.  
 
Many thanks 
EIR Team 
 
We’d love to hear your feedback on how we handled your request! If you have a moment, please complete our short survey 
here – your input helps us improve our service.  
 




